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A York Region District School Board school had the wonderful opportunity to participate in a

workshop on building network cables and disassembling computers today (Feb 28, 2025)

during our Experience Seneca event.

A big thank you to Kamla and Majid for leading this event and providing such an engaging

activity for our high school friends!
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